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Ludlow’s Shining Stars 
 
 
 

Brandi Bright (12) won a 2nd Place Award in UC Blue Ash College’s Poetry & Song Writing 

Contest.  She received the award for her song Furnace. 

 

Anna Gaiser (8) won a 3rd Place Award for her video that she designed for the Gilda’s 

Club 5th Annual Write Stuff Teen Writing & Visual Arts Contest.  All projects were about the 

student’s connection to a loved one with cancer. 

 

Madison Roy (11) placed 2nd in the art contest to design the All ‘A’ Classic State Basketball 

Program Cover.  This is the second year Madison placed 2nd in the competition. 

 

Tai Stewart (1) earned a 2nd Place Award at the regional Braille Challenge, held at the 

Kentucky School for the Blind in Louisville.  They were quite impressed with this 

accomplishment for a first time entrant. 

 

Oakley Broughton (8), Autumn Hatherill (7), Noah Hoffmeister (8), Annemarie McClurg (8), 

Jack McMillen (8), Shawn Pugh (7), & Brayden Steffen (8) worked as a team for several 

months to design a video for the “What’s So Cool About Manufacturing?” regional 

contest.  The team partnered with Hahn Automation for this project.  They brought home 

the “Best Educational Value” Award for their video. 

 
 

 
 

Jade Broughton (8) placed 1st in the MS Governor’s Cup District Competition and moved 

on to Regionals, where she also placed 1st!  For the second year in a row, Jade attended 

the state competition for Composition. 

 

Grace McClurg (9) placed 5th in the HS Governor’s Cup District Competition, and moved 

on to the Regionals. 

 

Nick Meyers (5) placed 5th in Social Studies at the Elementary Governor’s Cup 

Competition. 

 

Giovanni Pierani (5) came in 5th Place in Arts & Humanities at the Elementary Governor’s 

Cup Competition. 

 

Lilly Reekers-Dehnert (5) came in 3rd Place in Composition at the Elementary Governor’s 

Cup Competition. 
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Tommy Alexander (9) was named as an All-District Lineman in football. 

 

Rebecca Bailey (12) was named to the Division III All-Conference Team for soccer. 

 

Justin Blackburn (11) received the Division III Conference Player of the Year Award and 

the All-District Linebacker Award in football.  He also earned All-Conference recognition in 

basketball. 

 

Nate Butcher (12) was named to the Division III All-Conference Team for cross country. 

 

Darrell Corn (12) was named to the Division III All-Conference Team for cross country and 

qualified to compete in the State Cross Country Meet. 

 

Jayna Crawford (12) was named to the Division III All-Conference Team for soccer. 

 

T.C. Eads (12) earned the Division III All-District Defensive Back and Top 26 Awards for 

football.  He was named to the All-Conference Team and received the Division III 

Defensive Player of the Year Award for basketball.  On May 2nd, T.C. will sign with Berea 

College, committing to play baseball. 

 

Maria Hernandez (10) received Honorable Mention for the All-Conference Team for 

volleyball. 

 

Adriana Lovell (9) was named to the Division III All-Conference Team in basketball. 

 

Madi Stansberry (10) was named to the Second Team All-Conference for volleyball. 

 

Haley Turner (12) was named to the First Team All-Conference for volleyball.  She was also 

named to the Division III All-Conference Team and received the Ms. Hustle Award in 

basketball. 

 

Haley Warndorf (12) was named to the All-Conference Team in basketball.  She scored her 

1,000th career point this year at LHS and on May 2nd, will sign to play basketball at Mount 

St. Joseph. 

 

Chris Welbers (12) was named to the Division III All-Conference Team for cross country and 

qualified to compete in the State Cross Country Meet. 
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Jailyn Garrett (11) was accepted into the University of Cincinnati’s 2017 Lindner Summer 

Institute: Project Leadership.  The program places outstanding emerging women leaders 

into the business world through corporate visits and entrepreneurship, leadership, and 

teamwork activities.  Jailyn will experience campus life at UC for a week in June. 

 

Morgan Lantry (10) was accepted to the Regional Youth Leadership Program for her junior 

year.  She will participate in this year-long leadership series for local juniors, where she will 

attend monthly workshops on topics including Health Care, Law & Justice, Arts & 

Humanities, and Business & Entrepreneurship. 

 

Carson Soward (10) was accepted to the Craft Academy for Excellence in Science & 

Mathematics, a prestigious residential program on Morehead State University’s campus.  

Remaining a Ludlow Panther, Carson will attend the program for his junior and senior 

years, earning both his high school diploma as well as two years of university coursework.  

The program opened in August of 2015, and Carson is the first Ludlow Panther to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kristy Collins (HS English) was selected to receive the Golden Apple Award for 2017.  

Twelve apples are awarded each year to excellent teachers across northern Kentucky at 

the Excellence in Education Dinner.   

 

Kim Setty (2nd Grade) was named a 2016 Outstanding Educator by Cincy Magazine this 

fall.  She was also selected to receive the Golden Apple Award for 2017.  Twelve apples 

are awarded each year to excellent teachers across northern Kentucky at the Excellence 

in Education Dinner.   

 

Rick Hornsby was named the Division III Coach of the Year for football. 

 

Randy Wofford was named the Division III Coach of the Year for Boys Basketball.  This is 

Randy’s fifth consecutive year as receiving this award (four years for boys basketball, one 

year for girls basketball). 

 

 

 

 

 
 


